
Greetings Duluth Section!

First off, I would like to thank all of the volunteers and organizers that helped out at the 

YMG’s 5th Annual Mock Career Fair on Wednesday. We had a great turnout for our first 

virtual facilitation of this event. I thought it was a very enjoyable experience as a first time

volunteer.

Coming up next, we will be having our monthly luncheon with a presentation by Mark Wolcott 

and Kyle Larson of MnPower, and Brent Norris of POWER Engineers, Inc. This project will 

highlight the foundation engineering and installation for the Great North Transmission 

Project. Since all luncheons for this fiscal year will be held virtually, we aren’t able to have 

our annual luncheon at UMD.

As you all have probably anticipated, we will not be having the Annual Banquet in person, 

but are exploring other options. ASCE National issued guidance that all events have to be 

virtual until June 30, 2021. If anyone has any suggestions for a virtual event or would like to 

help plan one, feel free to reach out. With this restriction, we will not be having the Toothpick 

Bridge competition this year.

Even though we won’t be having any in person events, there are still many things we can do 

as members to promote the upcoming Engineer’s Week, February 21th to the 27th this year. 

Engineer’s Week was created to:

● Celebrate how engineers make a difference in our world

● Increase public dialogue about the need for engineers

● Bring engineering to life for kids, educators, and parents

Some ideas to accomplish these points are to share articles about engineering topics on 

social media, getting involved at a local school, or even just talking to your friends and family 

about the need for engineers. With that, if you know someone that is going to school for civil 

engineering and meets the requirements, please pass the scholarship application along to 

them!

As always, if you have any ideas, feedback, or questions, feel free to reach out!

Thank you and I hope you can join on the 16th,

Rose Kopecky

Duluth Section President
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ASCE's mission is to provide essential value to our members, their careers, our partners and the public by developing leadership, advancing 
technology, advocating lifelong learning and promoting the profession.
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Please join us for 
a Unique Presentation

February 16, 2021 at 12:00 pm
Virtual

“Foundation Engineering/ Installation for Great 
Northern Transmission Project”

Brent Norris, PE - Geotechnical Engineer, Power Engineers

There is no charge for attending the virtual presentation. A calendar 
invite was sent out to the membership with log-in details. If you did 

not receive an invite, email rkopecky@sehinc.com

ASCE Duluth Section will issue a PDH certificate to members in good 
standing.  It is the responsibility of the individual to determine whether 

or not the presentation is applicable to his/her career.

Membership and Board Meetings for 2020-2021
Membership Meetings Board Meetings

September 15, 2020 September 23, 2020

October 20, 2020 October 28, 2020

November 17, 2020 November 18, 2020

December 15, 2020 December 16, 2020

January 19, 2021 January 27, 2021

February 16, 2021 February 24, 2021

March 16, 2021
April 20, 2021 
May 18, 2021 (Awards Dinner)

March 24, 2021
April 28, 2021
May 26, 2021
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2020-2021 Duluth Section Board of Directors:

Past President: Andrew Kilpo

President: Rose Kopecky

Elected Positions:

President Elect/Vice President: Andrew Barnebey

Treasurer: Dan Murphy

Secretary: Sara Christenson

Chair Positions

Younger Member Chair: Ben Helmer

Membership Chair: Tom DesMarais

Government Relations Chair: Pete Demshar

Toothpick Bridge Chair: Chris Morris

Web Updates: Nick Patterson

Membership Outreach: Jay Dailey

Secretary: VACANT October 2021

We are looking for a volunteer the Secretary position this fall. If you would 

be interested is serving on the board please contact any board member.
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